

PINBOARD

January 21, 2011 05PBA Issue 101

Pon't FORGET!

Convention Motions

A reminder to all Zones and DC's that Motions for our annual meeting at Cleveland's House in June need to be in

the office by March 1st

Bowling School

For the past 19 years, the O5PBA in co-operation with Bowl Ontario (YBC), has conducted an annual summer bowling school.

- The school is open to YBC Seniors and last year graduating Juniors
- The school runs from July 13 17th, 2011. The fee for the bowling school is \$550, but if the student is registering Wednesday night, it will be \$600. Students arriving on Wednesday night will be required to check in between 6:30 and 7:30 p.m. and will be under school supervision that night.
- All Zone / DC Presidents and YBC Program Directors are asked to canvass and to screen all their applicants to help us ensure that all registering students are interested in attending the school

To retain a spot, a \$50.00 deposit is required and should be sent into the O5 Office as soon as possible. Please check the O5 website for further updates www.o5pba.ca.

Grass Roots & Elite Coaches

The Grass Roots Coach of the Year is Marilyn Gordon of the Central Ontario 5 Pin Bowlers' Association. The Elite Coach of the year is Jeff Forester of the Hamilton 5 Pin Bowlers' Association. We congratulate both of these coaches on their fine efforts and contribution to 5 pin bowling.

Silver Sponsors

SPECIAL OLYMPICS YORK
SOUTH
&
ROSEMARY DAVIDSON STRATFORD

Tournaments

High-Low Doubles

Provincial Championships Hamilton, Ontario February 26, 2011

Executive's Championships

Hamilton, Ontario February 26, 2011

Holiday Classic

Zone / DC Finals
On or before February 13, 2011

Provincial Triples

League Rounds Ends February 6, 2011

Coaching Courses

The Niagara Peninsula 5 Pin Bowlers' Association will be running a Community Coaching Course on Sunday, May 1st at Pla Mor Lanes, from 9:00 a.m. to 5:00 pm. The cost is \$45.00 and the deadline to register is March 20, 2011

Please contact Brenda Fraser at 905-732-0279 or bowlingnut@cogeco.ca for further information.

Youth Challenge T-Shirts

We have extended the deadline to order Youth Challenge T-Shirts to January 25th. If you haven't sent your order in yet – please do so immediately.

KHP Bowlathon

The Hamilton 5 Pin Bowlers' Association will be holding a Bowlathon to raise funds for KHP on Saturday, February 12th from 1:00 p.m. to 3:00 p.m. at Sherwood Centre. Any and all donations are gladly accepted.

Thought for the Day

Whatever you do may seem insignificant, but it is most important that you do it.

~ M.Gandi

IN MEMORIUM



PAT MAHONEY

After a courageous battle with cancer, Pat Mahoney passed away on December 23rd at the age of 64.

Pat Mahoney was literally born into the bowling family and through her mother, Connie Martin, joined the youth bowling program at Mountain Lanes in Hamilton in 1955. She began her adult career at 19 bowling in her first Open at Guelph in 1965. Overall, in an outstanding Open participation, Pat qualified nineteen times with thirteen ladies teams and six mixed teams. Moreover, five of these teams, won not only provincial championships, but also Canadian championships.

Pat also enjoyed great success in the Master Bowlers' Association in Ontario winning 2 events, the Spring Classic in 1982 and the Doubles Knockout in Oshawa in 1987. In addition, she qualified for National Teams in 1982 and 1983 and won gold in 1982 in Cornerbrook, Newfoundland.

Pat was inducted into the Players Division of the O5PBA in the year 2004.